IEM Committee

From: Flo Bahr <flobahr@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2017 4:34 PM
To: [EM Committee

Subject: Reef Safe Sunscreen

Dear Committee Members,

This note is to show my support for the bill banning sunscreens that contain ingredients that are harmful to our Maui
reefs. Please seriously consider the impacts some chemicals are having on the reef and pass the bill banning them.

Thank you for your help,

Florence Bahr, Kihei, Maui



